Minutes of the
Munson Township
Park & Recreation Board Meeting
Monday, January 11, 2021

The meeting was called to order at 6:15pm by Chair John McCreery, Jim O'Neill,
Bert Diehl and Dave Jirsa were all present at Town Hall. The Pledge of Allegiance
was said. B

Minutes
John McCreery moved and Dave Jirsa seconded to approve the minutes of
September 14, 2020 as written. Passed unanimously. Motion carried.

Organizational
Jim O'Neill moved and Bert Diehl seconded to nominate John McCreery as Chair and

Dave Jirsa as Vice-Chair. Passed unanimously. Motion carried.

John McCreery moved and Dave Jirsa seconded to hold the Boards meeting the
second Monday of each month at 6:15pm. Passed unanimously. Motion carried.

Events
Because of the covid-19 pandemic, there are no events to schedule at this time.

Zoom Meetings

The Board will decide on a month-by-month basis on where the meetings will be
held. They are planning to meet at Town Hall but if there is a reason for
guarantining, they will shift to a Zoom meeting. When the weather turns warmer
the meetings will be at a park.

Old Business

Survey

Dave Jirsa is working on an online survey for residents regarding the parks and
recreation within the township.

New Business

Project Request List

Trustee Andy Bushman asked Park & Recreation Board members to compile a list of
changes they would like to see in the parks within the next few years. Mr. Bushman
also commented that the walkway proposal for Township Park submitted by Stewart
Landies is being evaluated by the Trustees for future grant consideration.

Eagle Scout Project Ideas

Ronald Downs and his son Ryan, a sophomore at West Geauga, called into the
meeting to inquire about ideas for his upcoming Eagle Scout project. The Board
agreed that Scenic River Retreat could use benches along the trail and a kiosk at
the trail head. Nero Nature Preserve is in need of repairs along the trail which was
once an Eagle Scouts project from past years. The Board asked Mr. Downs to call
again during next month’s meeting to let them know what he thinks and the Board
may also come up with additional ideas by then as well.




John McCreery moved and Bert Diehl seconded to adjourn the meeting at 7:10pm.
Passed unanimously Motion carried. The next meeting will be Monday, February 8,
2021
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